
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In school this half term we will be holding an ‘Aspirations Week’ where we will 

be asking the children to think about their aspirations for the future.  The week 

will be held the week commencing 30th September.   

As part of sharing our aspirations, we are looking to involve the friends and 

families of Gorse Hill.  If you, a family member or a friend would be happy to 

come into school during this week to talk to the children about your journey and 

your job we would love to hear from you.  We would love the children to have 

the opportunity to talk to as many professions as possible whether it is a vet, a 

builder, a nurse, an electrician, a doctor, a shopkeeper or a fireman we would 

love you to get involved. 

 

If you would be interested, please complete the slip below and return it to your 

child’s class teacher.  Let us know what day of the week would be best and a 

contact number so we can confirm times.  We look forward to seeing as many of 

you as possible. 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Durkan 

 

 

Child’s Name   ________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Name _____________________ Contact number_______________ 

Job description _______________________________________________ 

Day and time available _________________________________________ 


